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August 2, 2017
VIA EFILING

Steven V. King, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

records@wutc.wa.gov

Re: Docket No. UT-170385; Notification Regarding the Indirect Transfer of
Control of Broadview Networks, Inc.

NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION
Dear Mr. King:

This letter notifies the Commission that the transfer of control of the Broadview Networks, Inc.
to Windstream Holdings, Inc., as described in the Notice filed in the above-referenced Docket,
was completed July 28, 2017.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this filing. If you have any questions, please
do not hesitate to contact us.

Respectfully submltted
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Russell M. Blau
Catherine Wang
Danielle Burt

Counsel for the Parties
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